
 

                                                                                                                               
                                                                                        23rd November 2023 

  
 

Dear Parents/ Carers,   
  

Year 4 experience – Prime VR  
  
As part of Year 4 learning journey topic this term ‘Our Changing World’ we will be learning about 
climate change and the effect of global warming in Antarctica.   
  
We have invited Prime VR to come in, to create a real-life experience through virtual reality headsets 
to immerse the children in the world of Antarctica. This is a wonderful opportunity to bring the 
children’s learning to life.  
  
This will take place on Friday 15th December 2023 at Woodpecker Hall Academy. The children will 
travel to Woodpecker Hall Academy by bus. Once the children have completed the workshop, we 
will travel back to Enfield Heights, where the children will be picked up at the normal time.   
  
Your child will have lunch at school as normal.   
  
In order for your child to participate we are asking for a contribution of £5. Please register through 
Arbor.   
  
Details are as follows:  
  
Dates:   Friday 15th December 2023  
  
Place:   Woodpecker Hall Academy   
  
Cost:   £5 per child    
  
Payment:         To be made through Arbor  
  
Full school uniform must be worn.  
  
  
Yours sincerely,  
  
Miss Tariq  
 

 


